
 
From: Fiona Godlee [mailto:fgodlee@bmj.com]  
Sent: 07 July 2014 14:15 
To: Iain Chalmers 
Cc: Rory Collins; Jane Armitage; Klim McPherson 
Subject: Re: statins 
 
Dear all,  
 
Apologies for being slow to reply. The document had been posted but there was apparently a 
technical problem which meant that the reviewer's comments didn't show. I see this has now 
been sorted and you can read the reviewer's comments here.  
 
http://www.bmj.com/content/347/bmj.f6340/related 
 
Do let me know if there are any further questions.  
 
Best wishes, Fiona 
 
 
 
 
Fiona Godlee 
Editor in Chief 

 
BMJ, BMA House, Tavistock Square, London, WC1H 9JR 
T: 020 7383 6002 
E: fgodlee@bmj.com 
W: bmj.com/company 
 
Personal assistant: 
Julia Burrell 
T: 020 7383 6102 
E: jburrell@bmj.com 
 
 

On 3 July 2014 16:27, Iain Chalmers <IChalmers@jameslindlibrary.org> wrote: 

Dear Rory 

  

I expect the referee’s reports will be posted (if they haven’t already been) because 
Fiona has committed (in her message of 25 June) to publishing not only the Panel’s 
report, but also “all supporting documentation”.  As you suggest, the referees’ reports 
are clearly an important element of the investigation into what happened. 

  

Best wishes, Iain   
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